
 
 

MONROE SENIOR SOFTBALL LEAGUE 

66 Country Club Drive, Monroe, NJ 08831 

 

 

 

Support Pitch for the Wish by  

Donating to Make-A-Wish New Jersey® 
 

As part of the Monroe Senior Softball League family, we are asking you to help us 

raise money for Make-A-Wish New Jersey by: 

  

❒ Donating $20.00 or $25.00 or any amount you’re comfortable giving): 

$________     - or- 

 

❒ Making a sponsorship donation of $125.00. You’ll receive two tickets for food 

for two at the game, one t-shirt commemorating Pitch for the Wish (you can also 

order additional t-shirts at the game for 20.00 – cash only), and more. 
 

 

Please complete the information below and mail this form, along with your check 

made payable to Monroe Senior Softball League to Mark Goldberg at 26 

Whistling Straits Drive, Monroe, NJ 08831. You can also: 

o Venmo your donation to @mark-goldberg-72503 

o Pay by credit card using the following link to our e-Commerce page 

provided by MAW-NJ: secure2.wish.org 
 

Your donation may be tax deductible. Please consult your tax advisor. 

 

Donor Name: _____________________________________________ 

Address: _________________________________________________ 

Phone: __________________________________________________ 

Email: ___________________________________________________ 

T-shirt size (1 per donor): S__ M__ L__ XL__ 2XL__ 
 

Thank you for your support. Come on out on Thursday, August 21 and join us for 

an exciting night of softball, fun, and fundraising for this worthy cause.  If you 

have any questions, please contact Bob Zyontz at bzyontz@gmail.com or Rich 

Delvecchio at dodgerdog21@icloud.com. Thank you for your support. 

 


